
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

November 2017 

Dear Parents, 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

 

Children in Year Four will be participating in swimming lessons at Waterside Farm 

Swimming Pool during school time.   The Course caters for all abilities and runs on Monday 

afternoons for ten weeks.   Children travel by coach to Waterside, accompanied by school 

staff.   The swimming lessons are taken by qualified swimming teachers.   

 

The School is funding the cost of swimming lessons for all pupils.  All pupils will be expected 

to participate unless there is a medical reason supported by a doctor’s letter preventing them 

from doing so.      

 

The course starts on Monday 8th January and runs for ten weeks. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely,     

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

WATERSIDE RULES 

 

 All children need to wear a swimming hat – we have a small supply and 

can lend these. 

 Boys must wear proper swimming trunks – NOT bermuda shorts. 

 Girls are not allowed to wear bikinis. 

 

 

Swimming lessons Year 4 

 

Child’s Name:   ……………………………………………………….. Class:  ……………….. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend swimming lessons. 

 

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………Parent/Guardian 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

